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Kindness Week - "It's cool to be kind".

Kindness Week

About Kindness Week from the Grade 1 Class

We had kindness week to show our kindness.
Kindness is easy. You just do things that are nice. We
wanted to do kind things for people who do kind
things for us. You don’t have to wait for kindness
week, you can be kind everyday. Kindness makes you
feel happy.
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Please join us in congratulating two of our staff members
who will be retiring from Foothills School Division at the
end of this school year. 

Rhonda Bymak - Principal
Hamidah Frandsen - Learning Commons Facilitator 

Longview School will miss you both. We wish you
continued success in all your pursuits.

April 1: Bring your Family Bingo Board back to school!
April 6: Hot Lunch
April 14: Early dismissal 11:50am
April 15 - 22: Easter Break No School 
April 28: School Council




Save the Date....

Longview News

Planning for Next School Year

Stay the Course

Hello! My name is Tobey I am a boreal forest frog. I am
currently staying in an aquarium in the 4,5,6 classroom. I
like to eat flies ,ladybugs and sometimes snails. I am a
very social frog. I like to hide under logs, moss and mud.
Thanks for the visit. ~ Tobey Maguire.

Spring Poems by Grade 4 / 5 / 6




It is that time of year! We are planning for next year and
getting ready for transitioning students to the next
grade. If you know that your child will not be attending
our school next year or your grade 6 student will not be
attending Oilfields, please let us know.

Coming in to the School
We are happy families are now able to enter our school.
If you are picking up your child, please wait in the foyer
while we collect your child and belongings for you.
Students are still learning and we don't want to cause
any distractions in the hallways during school. Thank you
for your consideration in this matter. 

Changes to After School Plans
If there is a change to your child's after school plan,
please let your student's teacher or the school office
know before the end of the day. If we have not had
communication regarding a change, we will need to
confirm with a call home. 
main office: 403-601-1753

Staffing News!

Longview _School

We are almost through the year! 
We have three months left of school. Let's keep our
spirits soaring high. In these next few months we have
field trips,a badminton tournament,several birthdays,and
nice weather to look forward to. Stay positive and
focused! Let's go Eagles! 

~ Adelyn 

A Lesson in Nature

Information Items


